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Mon 17 October - Open Boys Cricket
Tue 18 October - Year 6 Transition Day
Tue 25 October - U14 Boys Cricket

Farewell Year 12, 2022

The final roll call for the class of Year 12, 2022 took place at the end of last term. Heart warming
speeches were delivered from Captains Western, Lucy and Jack and words of wisdon from Year Advisor
Mr Dale Beattie. Equipped with their graduation portfolios our wonderful students now head off on life's
journey. HSC exams have now commenced and we wish each and everyone the best of luck. Great
futures await these amazing students!

Fri 11 November - Year 12 Formal
Tue 6 December - Year 6 Transition Day
Fri 16 December - Last Day Term 4 for Students

Attendance matters
In order to help maximise student learning, the school has
sent home under 85% attendance letters. Year Advisors are
always available for support for students for any difficulties or
not wanting to attened school, as is our Student Support
Officer.



Congratulations to Os, Lisa, Demika, Maddison and Jasmin who were the top 5 readers in the
second cycle of our Renaissance Reading Challenge. These students read over 60,000 words
during the two week time frame which will contribute to overall house points. The next two week
cycle ends this week. At the end of the ten week competition the winning house group will receive
the privilege of a sausage sizzle and ice cream.

Renaissance Reading Challenge

Contact Details

To assist the school in contacting all parents/carers please ensure that you
have provided us with up-to-date home or after hours contact details.

Every student is eligible for the free tuition program

We would like to remind parents and care providers that we have
after-school tutoring from 3:30-5:00pm, Monday, Wednesday, and
Thursday each week. This is free tutoring for students aimed to help
fill learning gaps and maximise learning. Every student is eligible to
attend, even if they aim to complete tasks. Students can simply
show up. Thanks to the NSW Government for funding this tuition
program.



October 14, 2022

Last day of Term 4 is Friday 16 December 2022

Dear parents and carers,

As we near the end of the year, I want to thank you for your ongoing
support and notify you of a date change for the last day of Term 4 classes.

Students will now finish school on Friday 16 December 2022.

This is due to an additional School Development Day announced for staff
across NSW public schools.

School Development Days allow our staff to participate in professional
learning that was put on hold due to COVID-19 staffing pressures and plan
ahead for 2023 to ensure we meet the needs of our students.

With this change, we ask that you arrange alternative care for your child on
Monday 19 December.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me on 02 67 291 000

Kind regards 

Mrs Shelly Way

Warialda High School


